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First name: Karen

Last name: McCall
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Title: 

Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

I am deeply concerned about the Sandwich Vegetation Management Project #57392 because we are in a climate

crisis and large scale cutting of trees is the very last thing we should be doing. Please do not do this!

 

Sincerely yours,

Karen


